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June 3, 2021 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Congratulations! We have successfully reached our goal of 30,000 registrations for the Peace and 

Blessing Celebration on June 5. In fact, as of today, we have over 35,000 people registered. 

 

Thank you all for your hard work, for reaching out to and inviting your friends and contacts to register 

and participate in this program. I hope many of you are also hosting your watch party, which is an 

excellent way to engage your guests and share more deeply about the Blessing and how it has impacted 

your life. 

 

The production for the event is at its final stages, and it is looking amazing! I am particularly excited 

about the new Blessing video that really showcases our couples, and draws the audience towards the 

beauty of the Blessing. We invested quite a bit to ensure a high-quality professional program, and you 

won't be disappointed! 

 

In order to support the production of this event, I would like to request a financial offering of $300 per 

family. As always, any contribution that you're able to give is greatly appreciated. You can donate online 

here. For those who have already given, thank you very much. And if you would like to offer more, 

please consider doing so. Every contribution will go towards not only supporting this event, but the 

follow up education programs that we are preparing. 

 

Let us continue to prepare our hearts to welcome True Mother and offer our efforts to make the Peace and 

Blessing Festival a success. Let's also make sure to follow up with our guests to remind them of joining 

us this Saturday, June 5 at 6pm Eastern by going to peacestartswithme,com  

 

May God Bless you and your family, 

 

 
 

Rev. Naokimi Ushiroda 

President 
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Family Federation for World Peace and Unification USA 
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Email: president@ unification,org 

 

 

 


